[image: image1.png]



To: Ms/Miss/Mrs/Mr (Your First and last name)
(The location of your room in your home)
(Your Street Address)
(City or Town)
(County Or Country)
 
Dear Ms/Miss/Mrs/Mr (Your last name)
    
We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted at Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry.
Students shall be required to report to the Chamber of Reception upon arrival, the dates for which shall be duly advised.
 
Please ensure that the utmost attention be made to the list of requirements attached herewith.
We very much look forward  to receiving you as a part of the new generation of 
Hogwarts' heritage.
 
	


Yours sincerely,
 
 Professor McGonagall
 
 
 
 
           
